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JANUARY MEETING

Monthly meeting — Monday, January 10 at 8:00 PM
in the English Room of the Cathedral of Learning,
Oakland.

Anne and Eob Bahl will give a program on "Canyon
Wildflowers". A composite of several trips to
southern Utah and northern Arizona, this slide show
will take in the flora of Zion, Bryce Canyon, Cedar
Breaks, Red Canyon, Snow Canyon, Capitol Reef, Glen
Canyon, Kodachrome Basin, Canyonlands, Phrble Canyon,
and the north and south rims of Grand Canyon.

PLANTS OF THE BIBLE AT PHIPPS

Phipps Conservatory is celebrating its 90th
birthday in 1983. As part of the celebration, the
docents of the Conservatory are offering a tour of
Bible plants. The tours will be on four’ Sunday
afternoons — January 16 and 30 and February 13 and 27
at 2 PM, 3 PM, and 4 PM.

Reservations are required, because only a limited
number of people can be accommodated. Reservations are
made when buying admission tickets, which are available
at the gift counter of the Conservatory. Tickets are
also sold by mail. Call 255-2376 to reserve a date
and time, then send a check with a stamped, self-
addressed envelope. Admission fees are $1.00 for
adults and .50 for children. There is no additional
charge for the tour.

(Anne Bahl)
ADAH'S APPLE
In Latin, the noun malus means apple. The
adjective malus means bad or evil. So, a bad apple
would be malus malus — except that all names of

trees in Latin are feminine gender, so to be really
right, it would be malus mala.
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GALRA BIENNIS /e

The illustration of Biennial Gaura comes from
the new sketchbook of our talented member, Arabella
Wheatley.

All members are invited to submit sketches for
WILDFLOWERS. It is no longer necessary for your
drawings to be "same size". Wk can reduce or
enlarge to fit.

1983 OFFICERS

All of our incumbent officers were elected for.
another year —

PRESIDENT - Tim Manka
VICE-PRESIDENT - Virginia Craig
TREASURER - Howard Mcllvried
REC. SECRETARY - Virginia Phelps

CORRES. SECRETARY - Bob Bahl

1983 DUES ARE DUE

In case you didn't act upon the notice in the
December issue, we repeat it again.

Membership dues remain unchanged — $5 for
individuals, $8 for family membership.

Please check your name and address on the
envelope. If any correction is desired, write the
word "CHANGE" on the form.

Send the form, along with your check, to our
treasurer, Howard Mcllvried, 8723 Highland Road,
Pittsburgh, Pa., 15237. Even better, save postage
by bringing it with you to the January meeting.



